
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

Welcome Back Rotarians 
 

We hope you enjoyed the 

extended holiday break. After a 

couple weeks “off” it great to get 

our club back together! Here’s to 

a great 2014! 

 

President Elect’s BOD 
 

Oshkosh Southwest Rotary club 

President elect, Nicole Peterson, 

announced her selections for the 

2014-15 Board of Directors at 

the December Board meeting 

(those in italics are proposed 

new members to the Board of 

Directors): 

 

Secretary: Jeff Potts 

Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 

Foundation: Bill Wresch 

Membership: Eben Johnson 

Sgt-at-Arms: Craig Burnett 

Public Relations: Dawn Benish 

Club Service: Steve Poeschl & 

Autumn Urban 

Community Service: Todd 

Slagter & Vicky Redlin 

International Service: Mark 

Stockli & Matt Bakalars 

New Generations: Patty Shea & 

Jessica Benesh 

Vocational Service: Dan Buttke 

& Terry Chier 

Speakers Bureau: Vicky 

Schroeder 

 

Additional nominations are 

welcome to be submitted to the 

President-elect. General 

membership will vote on these 

roles in the coming month.  

 

Roosevelt Before School 

Interest Group 
 

Rotarians are needed to 

participate in a before school 

interest group at our PAL school 

– Roosevelt Elementary. The six 

week program starts on January 

28 and covers the topics of: 

physical fitness, arts/crafts, 

drama/theater, cooking, foreign 

language, and financial literacy. 

Volunteers are asked to meet for 

about 30 to 40 minutes on 

Tuesday mornings starting at 7 

a.m. Rotarians are needed to 

participate for either three or six 

week sessions. Contact Marcus 

Butts ASAP to lend your 

expertise and help provide 

positive direction and build a 

relationship with K-5 students at 

Roosevelt. 

Topic:  “Greg Underheim: Social Security 

Solvency” 
 

 

 

2013– 2014 Board 
President: Lori Davis 
Pres. Elect: Nicole Peterson 
Past Pres.: Mike Scott 
Secretary: Jeff Potts                           
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: Bill Wresch 
Membership: Eben Johnson 
Sgt-at-Arms:       Craig Burnett 
Public Relations: Vicky Redlin 
 

Club Service Chairs 

Nate Olson & Steve Poeschl 

Community Service Chairs 

Jeff Krueger & Todd Slagter 

International Service Chairs 

Tom Kloeckner  & Mark Stockli 

New Generations 

John Hobbins & Patty Shea 
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Dan Buttke & Terry Chier 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Dan Christianson 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Jeffrey Reed 

R.I. President: Ron D. Burton 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

Jan. 15 
 
 
Jan. 22 
 
 
 
Jan.  29 

Dr. Jeffery Kaplan: The 
Middle East 
 
WCSD: There’s an Active 
Shooter – what should 
you do?  
 
Dr. Jennifer Norden 

  

Recurring Events 

3nd Mon. 
(Jan. 20) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins 
 

Other Rotary Events 

 
Feb. 21 
and 22 
 
 
 
 

 
Battle on Bago 
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Battle on Bago 
 

It’s time for Battle on Bago 

raffle ticket sales. Pick up your 

pack of tickets from a 

community service chair. Each 

Rotarian will receive an 

envelope with 15 raffle tickets. 

All you need to do is return the 

filled out ticket stubs and the 

money (or we can bill your 

account). Raffle tickets cost $5 

each or 5 tickets for $20. Our 

club keeps 100% of the proceeds 

from tickets sold.  

 

Rotary District 6270 
 

Happy New Year… Yes, 

according to the calendar we are 

at the beginning of a new year 

and we are at the halfway point 

for the Rotary year. We can 

make resolutions for the New 

Year in our personal lives BUT 

there is still much to do and 

finish the final six months of this 

Rotary year.  

 

Let me name a few: 

Membership Goals 

Foundation Giving 

End Polio Now 

P.E.T.S. Club Goals 

Thinking Outside the Box 

 

Each club needs to take a close 

look and see where you are in 

the above topics. Have you 

reached your membership goals? 

Is your club giving to the Rotary 

Foundation? Is your PE ready 

for their year? Have you 

reviewed your club goals for the 

year? Have you thought “outside 

the box”? 

 

In the next months, I will spend 

more time on these topics; I 

hope your club will do the same. 

Keep doing the good works you 

all do and remember to “Engage 

Rotary and Change Lives.”  

 

-Rotary District 6270 Governor 

Dan Christianson 

 

Rotary’s New Look 
 

If you’ve visited the Rotary 

International website lately, 

you’ve seen examples of our 

bold new visual identity.  

 

 
 

A few things to keep in mind in 

regards to the new look. Clubs 

do not need to discard any 

unused materials. Your Rotary 

pin will not change (it remains 

the blue and gold metal logo).  

 

The Strengthening Rotary 

initiative extends far beyond our 

visual identity. It offers a new 

way to tell our Rotary story. To 

see examples of the new look at 

work or to view the Visual 

Identity Guidelines and 

download Rotary logos for use 

in promotion, visit: 

www.Rotary.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Invocations 

January   John Hobbins 

February  Vicky Beltran 

Weekly Greeters                                              
 
Jan. 8 Susie Martini-Loker & Emily 
Dunahm 
 
Jan. 15 Patty Shea & Barb Herzog 
 
Jan. 22 Becky Metz & Tom Karrels 
 
Jan. 29 Andrew Jones & Julie 
Fevola 
 
Feb. 5 Mark Tushar & Brad Dunn 
 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

pottse@gmail.com  

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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